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SELF SMART

ART SMART

NATURE SMART
PEOPLE SMART

MUSIC SMART

BODY SMART

WORD SMART

NUMBER SMART
rosette WINNERS

GOLD ROSETTE

Ted P
 Harriet W

   Poppy J
   Dougie KC     x      Toby A

        Lola L
         Sam P

           Sofia W
            Safiana IH

The penultimate week in school before Christmas break has finally come to a close and 
what a week it has been in school! Although I have not been around as much as usual 
this week, as I continue with preparations in advance of my maternity leave, I have 

been kept up to speed via our wonderful staff with all of the goings-on. I’m certainly hoping 
to make up for the lost time next week as we spend Monday - Thursday wrapping up another 
amazing year and 2023 here at Wimboldsley.

Local Academy Board parent governor
We were lucky to receive two applications for our school LAB parent 
governor position and a letter will be sent out to you separately on Monday 
detailing the ballot process and how you can vote.

Carol concert
Thank you to all who were able to attend our 
annual Key Stage 2 Christmas Carol Concert this 
year at St Michael's Church. The concert is outside 
of school hours and we know that for many of you 
it is an additional journey at the end of your already 
long day, but it really does make all the difference 
having you and the pupils there, particularly at this 
time of year, to really create not only an exciting 
build-up to Christmas time but to play a part in 
creating special memories for everyone involved. 

Christmas quiz
Festive questions for all the 

family, to be completed over 
the Christmas holidays.

Our staff have been locked out 
of planning this time too so they 
are ready to compete... will you 

beat your teacher's score?
Quizzes can be purchased from 

School Spider at a cost of £5, 
with all proceeds going to the 

school fund.
Our winning family will not only 

win  bragging rights and the 
respect of the school community, 

but a family prize too!
All purchased quiz sheets will be 

sent home week commencing 
18th December and need to be 
returned to school by 3:30pm 

Friday 12th January.

Good Luck!

Thank you
We would like to say 
a huge thank you to 
Melody Corporation who went above and 
beyond, donating and constructing the fabulous 
stage and lighting system for this year's in-school 
performance. We really are extremely grateful. 
Check out their website to see what they can 
offer for any of your upcoming events. https://
www.melodycorporation.co.uk/

EYFS and KS1 
performances
The school became a 
magical world full of 
dancing camels and 
alphabet nativities 
this week, as both 
our EYFS and KS1 

children performed 
their wonderful 

productions. They 
all spoke, acted and 

danced incredibly and 
wowed the audiences 
with festive fun. Thank 
you to everyone who 
came and watched - 
we're sure you left 
feeling even more 

Christmassy!

Christmas Fayre
Once again, a huge thank you to everyone 
involved in contributing, taking part, supporting 
and visiting our school Christmas Fayre last Friday. 
Not only did everyone enjoy this festive event but 
we also managed to raise funds for the school 
which  will be put to great use in the near future. 




